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BOARD OF HEALTH

MINUTES FOR MAY 6, 2020
B.O.H. MEETING @ 5:00 P.M.
HELD BY CONFRENCE CALL

In Attendance: Board members Chairman; Dr. Michael Popik, Mr. Edward Simoncini; H.
Christopher Redkey; Health Agent Ms. Rita McConville.

The Board did not receive an agenda this was because of computer issues.
Table 19 North Shore Road

5:00 p.m. Dr. Popik opened meeting read opening statement of Governor Baker’s announcement.

In order to conduct business before the Board: A telephone link will be established for your
communication with the Board during a portion of the meeting. Anyone wanting to comment on
or have input into any discussion that Board has is invited to submit them in writing for the
Board’s consideration.

COVID-19 Update.

2 new active 1 from last week total of 3 in isolation.

Governor’s order masks must be worn in public places and when you’re not at 6 foot distance.
Asymptomatic people need to protect to minimize the spread of this disease.

Discussed doing meetings every other week by conference calls.

Dr. Popik made a motion as of today go back to meeting schedule on the 1% & 3% Wednesdays of
the month by telephone and face to face meeting in town hall based upon the state of emergency
by Governor Baker.

Mr. Redkey seconded. All were in favor.

New signage was brought into all the restaurants, pharmacy & grocery store about wearing
masks.

Will look to the State guidance about letting restaurants know what would be required for them
to open when the time comes so they can prepare.

0Old Business: RCA Expansion plan and ZBA application. The Board had no objection with this.

Agents Update:
Drove by 192 State Road West abandoned property will look into discussing with the police
about the vehicles and under nuisance of the Board of Health code.
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Board Members Concerns:

Dr. Popik received a concern call about the Cemetery Department they are having issues with
disposing plastic potting products at the landfill. He will call Mr. Murray at Waste Management
to let him know how to proceed in bringing these items to the landfill.

Dr. Popik received a complaint about the Westminster little league hoping to open up the season
by June 15™. Discussed was having to wait for Governors Baker to give the orders,
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Discussed Ongoing Business List.

. Redkey seconded.




